
The staff would like to thank Aspenwood                               
parents for all their support this year.  

 

Parents are invited to drop in to                                                                              
Aspenwood’s Parent Appreciation Tea. 

 

Please join us for tea, treats and entertainment. 
 

 Date:  Wednesday, June 10 (in the gym) 

 Time:  1:00pm - 2:30pm 
 

 Child-minding will be provided in Room 125.  


